Clark, Wayne

Subject: FW: EPR/WP3325SE/A001 We Need More Information About Your Application CRM:0297025
Attachments: Appendix6-Odour and Noise Management Plan.docx

From: wardle anna <anna@boarcross.co.uk>

Sent: 04 September 2023 14:09

To: SM-Defra-RESP-notifications (DEFRA) <RESP-notifications@defra.gov.uk>

Cc: emily@boarcross.co.uk; Topping, Liz <liz.topping@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: EPR/WP3325SE/A001 We Need More Information About Your Application CRM:0297025

You don't often get email from anna@boarcross.co.uk. Learn why this is important

Hi

Please see reference number below for the additional payment sent and also, please find attached O&NMP (hope
I've included everything this time!!).

Thank you for your help.

Anna

On 30/08/2023 10:22 BST SM-Defra-RESP-notifications (DEFRA) <resp-notifications@defra.gov.uk>
wrote:

Hi Anna,

Thank you for your response. I'm not sure if you’ve had chance to catch up with the lady who made
the payment yet so you can give me the reference number of the payment? | will then check for it
this this end, but it may take me a little time so bear with me please. EPR/WP3325SE/A001
CROOKED DALE

The other information you have supplied looks sufficient thank you, except for the revised odour
management plan. You’ve included the sensitive receptor as requested thank you, but you've not
amended the document as per questions 7b and 7c in the e-mail dated 16/08/2023 (and seen in the
e-mail below), could you just make those amendments too and re-send me the revised odour
management plan. Then that should be everything that is required.

Many thanks
Liz



